
The School of Education hosted Professor Lynette Shultz from University of Alberta Canada. She was 

visiting on a collaborative mission and held consultative talks with Dr Japheth Origa, Associate Dean, 

School of Education, Dr Lewis Ngesu (Chairman, Dept of Educational Foundations), Dr Musembi Nungu, 

Dept of Educational Foundations and Dr Mari Nelson from the Dept of Educational Administration and 

Planning. Accompanying Prof Lynette was Ms Thashika Pillay, a PhD candidate from University of 

Alberta. Present in the meeting was Mr Cyrus Gitonga, Senior Administrative Assistant, School of 

Education 


